
Notice Date:06/03/2023 

Respected Parents, 

                                  This is to inform you that school will remain closed from 7th 

March to 10th March on the occasion of “Holi”. 

The school will re-open on 11/03/2023 (Saturday) on its usual time. 

Note:-  

1. Account office will remain open on 10th March from 09:00AM TO 04:00 PM. 

2. Kindly Deposit your wards fees if already paid please ignore it.  

Happy Holi! 

Thank You!  

 

 


